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February 19, 2025 
 
 
CURRENT RESIDENT 
ADDRESS LINE 1 
GRESHAM, OR 97080 
 
 
Re: Street Name Change of SW Butler Rd. 
 
Dear CURRENT RESIDENT, 
 
The City of Gresham is working on a project to change the street name of a portion of SW 
BUTLER ROAD with the new Butler Creek Subdivision under construction. This change in the 
alignment of SW Butler Road is consistent with the Future Street Plan in the Transportation 
System Plan that has been in place since 1998. With the subdivision’s realignment of SW Butler 
Road, there is a need to change the street name of two existing segments of SW Butler Road. 
 
If approved, a new address will be assigned to your property (currently addressed ADDRESS 
LINE 1) following City Council’s approval of the ordinance to change this street name, which is 
anticipated to be effective May 15, 2025. The City will also be notifying the post office of this 
change. You WILL NOT need to submit a change of address form to the post office. The US 
Postal Service will forward your mail to the new address for one year. You will need to make 
sure to change your address with all other companies with whom you do business. Below is the 
new address for your property if the project is approved by City Council. 
 
Potential New Address: 
NEW ADDRESS LINE 1 
GRESHAM, OR 97080 
 
This project will go before the City of Gresham Planning Commission and City Council as public 
hearings. You will receive notification prior to those hearings with the opportunity to provide 
public comments on the project. If you have any questions on this process, please feel free to 
contact me at 503-618-2235 or Amanda.Lunsford@GreshamOregon.gov.  
 
 
 
Amanda Lunsford 
Planning Analyst, City of Gresham 
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